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Monday, March 16th, 2020 
 
 
Dear athletes and Challenge Family,  
 
For the past days we have been in contact with local and national authorities and 
entities whom take part in Challenge Cancun, regarding what actions are to be taken 
towards all kind of large international events as a result of the world wide health 
situation.  
 
It is our priority to keep athletes, visitors and staff as safe as possible, as well as 
taking into consideration everyone who was traveling from abroad and now have 
uncertainty as to when they will be able to move on with their plans and travel. 
Therefore, we have made the decision to postpone Challenge Cancun to Sunday, 
October 18th, 2020.   
 
Participants who are already registered will automatically be signed up for the new 
date. If you are unable to attend this new date, we offer you the possibility to transfer 
your registration to Challenge Cancun 2021. If this is your case, please email us at 
gabriela@challenge-cancun.com .  
 
We ask to please be patient as we get back to your requests. Our team is working 
to give each and every one of you the best solution possible. We are aware of the 
inconveniences this may cause but are grateful for your understanding.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Challenge Cancun 
 

 


